Shore, Lynne L. (formerly Duda)

From:

Chris J. Dalla <dallac@kcsd.k12.or.us>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 10, 2015 8:01 AM

To:

Shore, Lynne L. (formerly Duda)

Subject:

HB2762 [Scanned][Spam score:9%]

For Klamath County School District, at this time I would be against HB2762 banning the use of polystyrene trays. In a district already strapped for money, if we could not use the polystyrene trays it would be at a minimum an additional expense to the District of over \$13,000 per year. As we do not have a licensed recycling facility in Klamath, why should we spend \$13,000 more money for compostable trays to take up more room in trash liners to be put in a landfill?

Thanks, Chris

Chris Dalla Food Service Supervisor Klamath County School District Klamath Falls, OR 97603 541-883-5049